
June 2, 2025 

Dear Honorable Matt Romano, Mayor and distinguished City Council members, 

Orland c.,y Manager and staff, 

On behalf of the Orland Historical and Cultural Society J would like to extend an invitation to our 
City officials to join the citizens of Orland in celebration of our great nation by attending our 49th 
Orland Old Fashioned 4t1, of July Celebration at Vinsonhaler Park starting at 12:00110011. I would 
also W-.e to ask if Mayor Matt Romano would like to say a few patriotic words. 

Please let me extend a warm "thank you" to Orland Public Works for keeping our parks green and 
beautiful throughout the year, so that all can enjoy. I realize that this is not an easy task. Orland is 
blessed with many wonderful parks and the citizens of Orland appreciate all the hard \vork the City 
staff docs to maintain them. 

I would also like to request the use of vinsonhaler Park on July 4, 2025 as well as your City Float to 
utilize as our "Stage" for the days festivities. 

Orland Historical and Cultural Society looks fonvard to your participation on the 4th of July at 
Vinsonhaler Park starting at 12:00 noon. 

Sincerely and respectfully, 

~03ai1tt-W.et&V 
Trish Saint-Evens 

OHCS 4th of July Chair 


